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In appreciation of her leadership this year club members presented Lora with a wine basket and special poem written 

by Jenni Hanna. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

            

                                                                                                                            

 

Mandy Lohrum, Jeff 

Emsweller, Courtney 

Crowe, Jenni Hanna, 

Kelby Owens & Nathan 

received Paul Harris 

Fellow Awards 

Barb Jakad received a plaque 

from Lora for her dedication 

as club secretary and Mandy 

Lohrum received the    
prestigious Jack Hurst 

Rotarian of the    Year Award 

Rex McKinney and other 

Decatur Co. Memorial Hospital 

employees were also honored 

with a Paul Harris Fellow 

Award. 

Members enjoyed 

refreshments and Rotary 

Fellowship following the 

meeting. 


